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Overnight Detour Planned for Roosevelt Boulevard 

 
Jacksonville, Fla. – As part of the Florida Department of Transportation’s (FDOT) I-10/I-95 

Interchange Improvements project, there will be a detour of northbound Roosevelt Boulevard 

(U.S. 17) at McDuff Avenue while crews place asphalt. 

Detour: Friday, January 24 from 10 p.m. to Sunday, January 26 at 6 a.m., motorists traveling 

north on Roosevelt Boulevard will be detoured north on McDuff Avenue to connect with 

eastbound I-10. (See map below). Southbound Roosevelt Boulevard will remain open. 

 

FDOT hired Archer Western to complete this $126 million by spring 2021, weather and 

unforeseen circumstances permitting.  

 

For more information about this project, please visit Your10and95.com. 
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